
 

 

 

 

24th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear All Hallows Family  
 
The Governors and I are delighted to confirm the extended appointment of Mr Mark Baines as 
Acting Headteacher to 31st August 2021. This will provide the school with the stability it needs 
whilst we recruit and appoint a permanent Headteacher. I am confident that Mr Baines will 
continue to provide the school with strong leadership during this period of transition, as we 
prepare for the next chapter in the long and successful history of All Hallows.  
 
Mr Baines has done a remarkable job in the way he has managed the school during these 
unprecedented and challenging times. Please be assured that he will continue to be fully 
supported by the All Hallows Senior Leadership Team and the Governing body.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ian Anderson 
Chair of Governors 
All Hallows Catholic School                                                                                                                          
 
 


